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Please consider influencing airlines to not serve peanuts on airplanes. There are plenty of other 

snacks that could be offered. A few years ago Air Canada sent me an email stating that they had 

to take care of their passengers and could not stop serving peanuts. In order to fly allergic 

passengers deserve a safe environment and this could be easily achieved.  

 

Thank you.  

 

Susan Mackrory  


